
We had a busy October at SHS. We had our first school
dance, which was a success thanks to our Houses hard work!

Stark students planned and carried out the dance. They
brainstormed ideas, promoted the event, created

decorations, and did most of the setup! We could not be
more proud of the ownership and pride they displayed and
this will definitely be the first of many student-led events.
We also had our Family Skate Night.  This event is always

loved by our students and families.  

About Last Month...
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The week on November 8th-12th we will be having a College and Career Week.

This will be an entire week dedicated to career readiness! Each day will include

career based intervention activities in the classroom and school. Events include

daily career spotlights, a career readiness workshop, a college and career fair

(Wednesday, Nov.10th 11am-12pm), and a Career Wax Museum on Friday,

November 12th 10:15-11:15.

College and Career Week

We are very excited to host our Annual Chili

Cook-Off family event.  This will be held on

November 19th from 1-2:30 and we would love to

see you there!

On this day we will also be distributing break

bags for Thanksgiving break.

Chili Cook Off

We are still enrolling for the 2021-2022 school year! Please share with family or friends about

Stark High School. Happy parents and students are our best referrals! 

If you know someone looking to enroll, they can call us at 234-214-4140 or visit us for an

application and a tour!

Enrollment

November/December


